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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

 
 

      

 

 

The birthday girl, far right, with her two 

somewhat older cousins, twins Adrian and 

Alleena. 
 

 

When Raj’s and Svetlana’s daughter 

Amelia recently had her 5th birthday, a 

big party was organized and all the 

students in the School for Blind Children 

in Cooch Behar were invited. Amelia’s grandfather Mischael is the principal of the school and her father Raj is the 

administrative head of the school. Amelia’s mother Svetlana hails from Belarus. How wonderful for all the children 

to enjoy a festive party!   
  

Warm greetings from both the School for Blind Children and SB-Foundation, 
via us on the board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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